
 

         Suzhou, 16 March 20222 

 

 

 

Dear friend, 

 

As several years ago, when the group of Italian companies that founded the Suzhou Working Group 

(now Suzhou Chapter of the CICC) reached out to each other for help and support, we are together now 

for the election of a new Board that can and will help members of the community and businesses alike. 

The most important resources of the Italian Chamber of Commerce are its members and the Board of 

CICC is made by some of these members to help and connect. 

Recent years have not been easy on the Italian business community in China. 

Even lots of businesses have been thriving, and not all of us have, more and more difficulties were 

sprinkled on everybody by recent and most recent events. 

In the last years we were able to start a new physical office of the CICC in Suzhou. Its main purpose to 

connect members with each other and to voice the business and local community towards the Local 

Government and the Italian Government as well. 

In the forthcoming years we shall strengthen this office position and shall promote its action to help 

communication and ease the living of all CICC members and Italians in this area. 

 

My commitment will be, shall I receive the chance to go forth with this mandate, to help our 

community, all Italian and Italian connected businesses and all who are and who will become members 

of the Chamber. 

 

        

Very Best  

       Giacomo Bove  

 

 


